
From: Jeff Bensch
To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Cc: "Brian Whalen"; "Rodarte, Marisa@Waterboards"
Subject: RE: RO3077 - F&M Auto UST Site, Oakland
Date: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 4:01:30 PM

Hi Karel,
 
You may recall that we sent the report in November 2012.  We also discussed that the report was
uploaded to GeoTracker, but we had difficulty with the Alameda County ftp site due to a missing
Perjury Statement.  No mention was made of a 60 day review period during our previous
correspondence, although we did discuss the need for receiving review comments in early February.
 
In any case, we look forward to your comments as soon as possible.  As we have communicated
previously, this cleanup work is being funded under an Orphan Site Cleanup Fund grant that has a
specific expiration date.  Extended review periods will limit the amount of work that can be
accomplished while funding is available.
 
Thanks,
Jeff
 

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health [mailto:Karel.Detterman@acgov.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 12:01 PM
To: 'Brian Whalen'; 'Jeff Bensch'
Subject: RO3077
 
Hi Brian and Jeff:  ACEH received the SCM & Data Gap WP on January 3, 2013.  With the 60 day
review period you should receive a directive letter response prior to March 4, 2013.  Please e-mail
me any specific questions you may have.
 
Thank you,
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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